
 

 

 
         
 
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 
No. 2020-AA-048 
12 November 2020 

 
 
Upon recommendation of the National Disaster Risk Reduction and Management 
Council (NDRRMC), the Office of the President (OP) has announced the suspension 
of work in government offices and classes in public schools in Luzon, including the 
National Capital Region. 
 
Pursuant thereto, please be advised that work in the Insurance Commission (IC) 
Head Office, Manila shall be suspended tomorrow, 13 November 2020 (Friday). 
 
Those who have already confirmed their appointments with the Insurance Commission 
Appointment Reservation System (ICare) through 
https://web.insurance.gov.ph/icare/login, but are affected by said work suspension, 
are advised to request another schedule. 
 
 
 
 
 
        REVELYN R. MOJICA 
        IC Division Manager 
        Administrative Division 
 
 

 
 

 
 

https://web.insurance.gov.ph/icare/login

